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Office of the Director General
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March 4, 2014
His Excellency
José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General of the Organization 
  of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C. 20006
United States of America
Excellency:
I am writing to let you know that we have submitted in a timely and due manner the electronic versions of the 2013 Report of the Inter-American Institute for Cooperation on Agriculture in the four official languages of the Organization, pursuant to Article 91 of the OAS Charter.
To briefly summarize the Institute's work in 2013, it should be noted that 492 cooperation projects and activities were undertaken, underscoring the Institute's increased technical capacity, its adoption of the concept of innovation as central to our efforts, and reengineering of our services. Among other things, they have: 
· Strengthened agricultural innovation and plant and animal health services
· Stimulated agricultural markets with more robust businesses, especially small- and medium-scale agriculture businesses
· Applied land management as a model for empowerment of rural communities in the Americas.
I would like to take this opportunity to let you know that we are currently formulating a new 2014-2018 Medium-Term Plan, which is aimed at further strengthening our innovative model for technical cooperation, with more emphasis especially on institutional efforts in terms of contributing to greater levels of productivity, competitiveness, and agricultural and rural well-being in the Americas.
INSTITUTO INTERAMERICANO DE COOPERACION PARA LA AGRICULTURA
SEDE CENTRAL • APDO, 55-2200, SAN JOSE, VAZQUEZ DE CORONADO, SAN ISIDRO 11101 - COSTA RCA
TEL.: (506) 2216-0222 • F'AX:(506) 2216-0233 • iicahq@iica.int * www.iica.int
I am confident we will continue to have the Organization of American States as a vital partner in pursuing these joint activities.
Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Victor M. Villalobos


Director General

Attachment 
c.c: DBudhram/LDay/DHatch/Hlturbe/FSancho
 VMV/FS/mec
[image: image4.png]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2014/CP32384E.pdf 
[image: image1.png]



� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP32384E05�








_1455957034.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL


